

Dear Lion President Reg Norton

It is a great pleasure for me and for me fellow Lions at the Beirut Lions Club to wish the Crofton Lions Club a happy 10^{th} Anniversary.

We are proud to serve in Lionism as we are proud to see our fellow clubs grow and prosper.

You may be aware that the Beirut Lions Club was chartered in 1952 and it was the first Lions Club in the geographical area extending from Lebanon to Japan. As we are getting closer to our 60^{th} Anniversary, we know how hard it is to keep our commitment to serve and how much dedication is needed to persevere in difficult circumstances such as war.

We wish you a wonderful 10th Anniversary and on April 23 we shall be with you in spirit to share a celebration of tolerance and humanism during The Festival of St George.

All the members of the Beirut Lions Club join me to wish your Club many years of joyful and warm service to your community.

Yours in Lionism

Lion Lina Fakhoury President Beirut Lions Club

